
Welcome to Art
We have been busy in the art room!  

We are currently wrapping up our Soil 
Conservation Posters.  The theme this year 
was titled “Life in the Soil: Dig Deeper”  It is 

always so fun to see how the students 
interpret the theme.  Each student has put in 
a lot of time, effort, and pride into their work 

and they are excited to have them submitted!

Coming Up: 
Kindergarten, 1st grade, 4th and 5th Grade will all be working on 
different projects inspired by Henri Matisse.  We will take a look at some of 
his artworks and learn why he was called a “Wild Beast.”  

2nd Grade will continue work on their weave.  This class focused on the 
element of art, color.  We talked about two groups of color, warm and cool.

3rd Grade will be starting a project that shines a light on nocturnal animals! 

6th Grade will continue work on their plaster action figures. They have 
learned what it means to build an armature and the processes of using 
plaster strips to create a three dimensional sculpture.

We plan to display some of their works during the Spring concert, 
so come and check it out!  




